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   I am strongly opposed to a return to in-person voting in Oregon. Vote by mail 

results in larger voter turnout, provides voters with plenty of time to carefully consider 

the candidates while voting and is ideal for the elderly, disabled or full-time worker 

who may not be able to get to the polling place on Election Day.  

   I’ve lived in 5 other states during my 73 years and Oregon’s vote-by-mail is 

definitely the best method.  


